To Public Hearing
MayorandCouncillors Date: 1\ 9»”\\ 19, 2ocy
fom #__ 1 i
From: web2@city.richmond.bc.ca Re: Pylws 7678 + 71
Sent: April 18, 2004 8:56 PM S —
To: MayorandCouncillors LM—LE&M—L"—B
Subject: bylaw 7678 and 7679

LRSS SR AR RS SRR EER SR EE SRS SRR R SRS SRR ER RS EER SRS E R R SRR EEEREESERSEESEEESESESS]

Name : Richard Biles

Address: 11-7733 Turnill St Richmond B.C. véy4h9
SubjectProperty Bylaw: bylaw 7678 and 7679

Comments:

Re:The proposed development at 7840 Garden City Rd. I understand this new development
will use our existing roadways and entrance from Turnill St. This will of course increase
the amount of traffic through our complex which will increase the danger to our child
playing in our driveway. we chose our location carefully so as to be at the end of our
driveway, giving our child a safe place to ride his bike etc. Now we find there will be
access to our driveway from two other directions. Had we been aware of this easement, we
would never had purchased our property as we were looking for a smaller more community
oriented comlex. Please note we do not have any back yards for children to play in, so
having a safe environment is our utmost concern. For that reason I oppose the amendments
to the above bylaws.Thankyou for your consideration......... Richard Biles




